
 Preschool Newsletter
We have lots of important dates coming up that we don't want 

you to miss. 
Please let me know if you haven't about the end of the year trip 
to Lancaster to the Sight and Sound Theater.  You need to make 
payment arrangements or make payment by Friday, May 10. 

Graduation Fees are $25 for each child.  The fee includes cap, tassel, church 
fees, and other costs. We can bill your smart account but the fee can also be paid 
with cash or check by Friday, May 10.

No School on Monday, May 13th – Teacher In-service Day.

No School on Monday, May 27th – Happy Memorial Day!

We will be having normal classes on Tuesday, May 28 and 
              Wednesday, May 29.   These are the last official class days of the    
               school year. 

Graduation practice (for preschool graduates only) will be held on 
Thursday, May 30th. There will be no preschool that day.  We will meet over at 
the church at 9:45 A.M. Graduation will be held at Somerset Church of the 
Brethren. The address is 606 Berlin Plank Road Somerset PA 15501. It is 
about 20 minutes from north campus. We ask that mothers, or a mother figure, 
participate in graduation with the graduating child and be present with the child at 
the rehearsal to practice procedures. 

Graduation will be held at Somerset Church of the Brethren.  Preschool 
students should be there by 5:45 on Thursday, May 30th. Please let me know if 
you cannot make it.  We will be having a time of pictures prior to graduation and 
need to be sure to be on time.  Thanks parents!

Preschool end of the year field trip will be on Friday, May 31st.  There will 
be no preschool that day. We will be meeting at north campus in Donegal at 9:00 
A.M. We will not return until around 11:00 PM. We need the permission slip 
returned by Friday May 10th. The cost is $100 for adults and $70 for children. 
Again, this can be placed on your Smart Account or you can pay via cash or check. 
All arrangements and payments need to be completed by Friday, May 10th.



Each year, we end our school year with a Preschool picnic.  This year, our 
picnic will be held on Monday, June 3 and it is for all preschool students. We 
will have more details shortly.  

But, currently, we know that our picnic this year will be at Yogi Bear's 
Jellystone Park.  We would like to thank Randy and Heather Work (current 
preschool parents) for making this happen.  While at the park, there will be a time 
of swimming and also our picnic.  Sign-ups for food and beverages will be up 
shortly.  

During our time at the park, we will also be able to participate in a water 
safety course called “Whales Tales” that is designed especially for preschool 
children.  This is free of charge and is being taught by Tammy Prinkey who is also 
a preschool parent this year.  Thanks Tammy! 

This will be the last day of school for preschool and will offer a great 
opportunity to say goodbyes, to adjust to new changes, and to spend some fun 
together.  Please mark your calendars now!  We are requesting that at least one 
parents accompany each child.  

Preschool conferences will be scheduled Monday, June 3rd and Tuesday, 
June 4th. Please look for sign-up sheets soon to schedule a time.  

Thanks so much parents!  Please let us know if you have any questions.  It's been a 
great year!  

God Bless You All!
CCS Preschool Staff


